RIP ROSEMIER MEMORIAL SADDLE BRONC SCHOLARSHIP



The Rip Rosemier Memorial Saddle Bronc Scholarship was founded in 2004 by the Rosemier family to remember their son and brother. Rip and his family have been involved in rodeo since the early 1970's. Rip always wanted to ride Bronc and started competing professionally at the age of 17 in what was then the IRA. He continued riding until 2000 when his body told him it was time to hang up his spurs. Rip rode saddle Bronc in the IPRA, CCPRA and the Senior's circuit for 25 years

Rip was killed Thanksgiving Day 2003.